
 

Dear Families: 
 

Welcome back! 

 

I am so glad to see you back after a wonderful summer break! I hope 

everyone stayed safe and enjoyed time with their families. 

 

This fall, we are embarking on a new adventure.  The church has decided 

that it would be fun to learn about Jesus altogether. So…we have ordered a 

new curriculum. It has components for the children, which will be studied 

downstairs.  It also includes an adult learning guide for the adult class, as 

well as congregational resources for the whole church.  The children will 

take a more active role in the worship service. The adults will be studying 

the same material as the kids. They will work on projects together that 

accompany the theme that they study.  We are excited to try this new venture 

with our church family! 

 

Ms. Matejka will be a guest preacher next month!  We are hoping to collect 

some donations for her orphanage before she arrives. Please help us try to 

“Fill the Bucket of Hope” by October 17.  We are hoping to plan other 

fundraising events to help out her children. Stay tuned! 

 

 

Thanks for joining us today!   

Carol McClellan 

CE Director 

 
 


